
 
Ms. Brenda Luhring, Superintendent  •  Mrs. Jennifer Hedrick, Treasurer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NCOESC New Employee 
 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Auditor of State Fraud-Reporting System information 
 

 
 
 

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 117.103(B)(1), a public office shall provide information about the Ohio 
fraud-reporting system and the means of reporting fraud to each new employee upon employment with 
the public office.  See page two (2) for this information. 
Each new employee has thirty (30) days after beginning employment to confirm receipt of this 
information. 
By signing below, you are acknowledging that the North Central Ohio ESC provided you with information 
about the fraud-reporting system as described by Section 117.103(A) of the Revised Code and that you 
have read and understand the information provided.  You are also acknowledging that you have 
received and read the information regarding Section 124.341 of the Revised Code and the protections 
you are provided as an NCOESC employee if you use the before-mentioned fraud-reporting system. 
 
I, __________________________________, have read the information provided by my employer 
regarding the fraud-reporting system operated by the Ohio Auditor of State’s Office.  I further state that 
the undersigned signature acknowledges receipt of the information. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
   PLEASE PRINT NAME, TITLE AND DEPARTMENT 
 
_____________________________                                                             _______________________ 
      PLEASE SIGN YOUR NAME       DATE 

 
 

  

Mansfield Campus 
State Support Team Region 7 
1495 West Longview Ave. – Suite 200 
Mansfield, Ohio 44906 
419-747-4808 

Tiffin Campus 
928 W. Market Street - Suite A 
Tiffin, Ohio  44883 
419-447-2927 
419-447-2825 Fax 

Marion Campus 
100 Executive Drive 
Marion, Ohio 43302 

740-387-6625 
740-383-4804 Fax 



 
Ms. Brenda Luhring, Superintendent  •  Mrs. Jennifer Hedrick, Treasurer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Auditor of State’s Fraud Reporting System Contact Information  
The Ohio Auditor of State's office maintains a system for the reporting of fraud, including misuse of 
public money by any official or office. The system allows all Ohio citizens, including public employees, 
the opportunity to make anonymous complaints through a toll-free number, the Auditor of State's 
website, a mobile app, by email or through the United States’ mail:  
Auditor of State's fraud contact information:  
Telephone: 1-866-FRAUD OH (1-866-372-8364)  
US Mail: Ohio Auditor of State’s Office  
Attn: Special Investigations Unit  
88 East Broad Street, 10th Floor  
Columbus, Ohio 43215  
Web: www.ohioauditor.gov – on the home page,  
click on “Learn More” under Reporting Fraud  
Email your tip: @ fraudohio@ohioauditor.gov  
Mobile App: See download instructions below  
The following instructions can be used to download the app:  
For Apple users:  
Visit the Apple App Store via your mobile device or Apple computer and search for Ohio Stops Fraud. 
This app is available for iOS7 users who own the iPhone 4 or later models.  
Download the app from the Apple Store  
For Android users:  
Visit the Google Play Store via your mobile device or computer and search for Ohio Stops Fraud.  
Get the app on Google Play  
Read the app's privacy policy for more information. 
      

 


